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From: Zach McKirahan <zmckirah@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 10:55 AM
To: sen.chuckriley@state.or.us; Sen DeBoer; Sen.MarkHass@state.or.us; Sen Prozanski; 

Sen.KimThatcher@state.or.us
Cc: SGGA Exhibits
Subject: VOTE NO ON HB2190

Please VOTE NO ON HB2190.  Recreational poker should not be banned in Oregon.  It would be a tragedy for our wonderful local
business here in Bend to be shut down based on a bill that only has a new big business casino's interests in mind.

Regards,
Zach McKirahan


